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The first day of spring is one thing, and the first spring day is another.  The difference between them is sometimes as great as a month.  

~Henry Van Dyke
______________________
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As of May 16, 2011, military service members are able to access all ATR funded services.  BPA reports that they have been receiving screening calls from military service members and referral sources have been active in identifying potential clients. Military population clients are self-referred and do not need to be directed to BPA for screening by any identified referral source. DHW distributed ATR marketing materials to several distribution points throughout the state and continue to receive requests from other entities for marketing materials as well. BPA and DHW have been coordinating with Idaho National Guard to implement regional provider training in regards to working with this population. BPA will be sending out further notifications to providers regarding this issue.  

DHW, BPA, and IDJC have been working together to implement ATR services for the adolescent population. Adolescents will be able to access currently funded ATR services while the adolescent safe and sober housing program develops.  BPA and DHW continue to prepare for the implementation of adolescent safe and sober housing prior to provider recruitment and program approval.  DHW and BPA will be sending out a provider notification regarding the implementation of services for this population shortly.             
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Please forward questions regarding this newsletter to Danielle Miller millerd@dhw.idaho.gov.  The newsletter can be found on-line at http://www.healthandwelfare.idaho.gov/Medical/SubstanceUseDisorders/tabid/105/Default.aspx 
under the heading SUDS Newsletters.
